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From:
Sent: 22 January 2021 15:46
To: localplan
Subject: Hollybush Valley

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dears Sirs, 
  
Having read your development plan for the Hollybush Valley (SGALA016 and SGALA005), I would have no 
objection to the development itself but would strongly object to any attempt to build a road through the 
Gala Policies. Surely this development could be accessed from the existing Hollybush Road. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Richard Clark 

 
 

 


